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                                        Board of Governors Meeting 4th July 2019 
 
The final Governors meeting of the school year took place on 4th July. 
 
Two new parent governors Bruce Helme and Edward Mason were warmly welcomed to the 
Board. Paul Jones’ term of office expires on 1 September 2019, and he has decided to stand 
down. He was a valued member of the Board and his input will be missed. 
 
The Key Stage 1 SATS results and other end of stage data were reviewed and discussed. A 
change of our school meals supplier was also considered. 
 
The governors hope children, parents and staff have a happy summer break and look forward 
to welcoming everyone back to school in September. 
 
Ray Gilliard  
 


